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The Oregon Cannabis PAC supports passage of House Bill 2025. 
 
This is a straightforward bill that allows people who have entered into a diversion 
program to continue using medical marijuana while completing that program. 
Current statute already allows for people to take controlled substance with a valid 
prescription, as well as allowing the use of non-prescription medication and 
sacramental wine. 
 
Adding medical marijuana to these exceptions is both compassionate and consistent 
with the current operation of the program.  
 
Current law also provides for strong response by the courts should the person be 
caught or convicted of the same offense again. 
 
We thank the members of the House Health Care Committee for bringing this bill 
forward. The Oregon Cannabis PAC urges you to send HB 2025 to the floor of the 
House with a do-pass recommendation. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 


